
Welcome to Year 6!

Miss Astall

Mrs Millington Mrs Standring Mr Bethell
It was lovely to see you and get to know you all a little on our ‘Transition Day’.  I hope that you are looking forward to 
Year 6 and all that it entails! You will continue to have Games on a Monday, so please make sure you have appropriate 
kit.  I will provide all the stationery that you will need, so therefore no pencil cases (However, should you wish to use 

your own black handwriting pen that is fine).  Have a lovely summer and we shall see you in September! ☺


